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    Fr Mathew Street Improvement Scheme               8th January 2025  
 

To Residents between the Dundrum Road Junction and the Knockanrawley Road Junction, 

As you are aware from our previous flyers, Glas CEL are continuing work, on behalf of Tipperary 

County Council, for the N74 Fr. Mathew Street Improvement Scheme. Further to the flyer sent out 

before Christmas and given the adverse weather conditions currently being experienced, we now 

envisage the following with respect to traffic management / access / parking /works from Monday 

the 13th of January 2025: 

 

1. The current one-way system on Fr Mathew Street will continue with traffic travelling 

completely on the RHS of the road whilst the Contractor constructs the new combined sewer 

pipeline on the LHS between the Dundrum Road Junction and the Knockanrawley Road 

junction. We ask that any residents with vehicles to please use the new car parking spaces on 

the RHS of the road and we will continue to accommodate existing pedestrian access to houses 

on the LHS of the road through our works area. Can residents have their vehicles parked as 

requested by next Sunday evening so we can  divert traffic at 9am on Monday the 13th of 

January 2025. 

2. Between the 13th and 24th of January 2025 James Connolly Park Road will be closed on a full 

time 24/7 basis such that there will be no access to/from Fr Mathew Street – there will be a 

signed temporary diversion route in place for all vehicles. This closure is to allow re-

construction of this junction with the Contractor working longer site hours to achieve this tight 

deadline. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this or wish to bring any concerns to our attention, 

please don’t hesitate to contact us. We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your 

cooperation and patience while this work is being carried out. 

Kind Regards, 

Niall Casey    
 

Niall Casey       
Contractors Supervisor 
GLAS Civil Engineering Ltd      
087 3493645   
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